
Professionals’ Choice Service Centers  
Sign Up New Shops On-Line 

 
 

With the new APA Website there is a new way to sign up a new 
Professionals’ Choice Service Centers.  The sign-up page can be used by 
any sales team member that is employed by an APA Shareholder.  This 
makes signing up very easy.   
 
Salespeople can go to the public side of the APA Website  
https://www.apa.parts Then go to the Auto Service Center Tab 
 

 
Once you click on the tab merely go to “Support & Resources” (see below) 
 

 

On that page you will see the “Enroll Today!” link -   
 
Click on the “Enroll Today!” Link and you will at the page to enter all of the 
new shop information.  
 
Please refer to the “Enrollment Form” located on the APA Website for all of 
the data necessary to enroll a new shop. 
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